
Notice of Web Portal Testing 
 

As noted in the draft RFP and illustrated at the June 19th Bidders’ 
Conference, ESI plans to utilize a web-based “RFP Web Portal” to solicit 
registration and proposal information from Bidders in response to the 
Summer 2008 RFP. To ensure potential Bidders are provided the 
opportunity to test the system in advance of the formal solicitation 
process, ESI is making its RFP Web Portal available for limited testing of 
the Bidder Registration and Proposal Submission Processes. ESI will 
conduct the testing in two distinct phases. During the first phase, ESI 
invites potential Bidders to test the Bidder Registration Process and 
submit comments or questions beginning Tuesday, July 1st through 
Thursday, July 3rd. During the second phase, ESI invites potential 
Bidders who registered during the first phase to test the Proposal 
Submission Process and submit comments or questions over the period 
July 8th through July 10th. ESI requests that all comments regarding any 
testing of the RFP Web Portal during the two phases outlined above be 
directed to the RFP Administrator. 
  
Link to ESI’s RFP Web Portal: https://esirfp.entergy.com 
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